TECH

S TECH

DECLARATION

Date: 16 Sept 2023

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that as of the knowledge from 1% of January 2022, there have been no complaints registered
against the contractor, trading under the name "STECH" or any related entities, in the past under labor laws.

We have thoroughly reviewed our records and have not found any instances of labor law violations, complaints, or
disputes involving STECH or its affiliated contractors till the date. We take labor law compliance seriously and
ensure that all contractors working on our projects adhere to the applicable labor laws and regulations.

Please note that this declaration is based on our records as of till date, and we cannot speak to any developments

or changes that may have occurred since that time.

If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

QL
Sohail Khan,
Managing Director
STECH

9011770017

Office no 101, 1 Floor, Manish Plaza, NIBM Road, Kondhwa, Pune 411 048, Maharashtra.
Mobile: 9823075613, e-Mail: sohail@stech.ind.in



